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February 13, 1985 SNRC-1143

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Transmittal of the Monthly Status of the
Equipment Summary List

SER Issue No. 8, Dynamic Qualification
Shoreham Nuclear Power Station - Unit 1

Docket No. 50-322

References: 1. NRC letter (A. Schwencer) to LILCO (M. S.
Pollock), dated November 10, 1982, " Trip
Report for Second Seismic Qualification Review
Team (SQRT) Plant Site Audit"

2. LILCO letter, SNRC-796, (J. L. Smith) to the
NRC (H. R. Denton), dated November 23, 1982

Dear Mr. Denton:

As discussed in the referenced letters, LILCO committed to provide
a monthly status report of the equipment summary lists including
BOP and NSSS equipment to assist the NRC in their review of this
issue. Please be advised that since there have been no changes
from the previous report, the latest issue dated November 29,
1984, is still current.

Should you have any questions, please contact this office.
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